
GALLATIN AIRPORT AUTHORITY December 17.2008

A public meeting of the Gallatin Airport Authority was held December 17,2008 at

5:30 p.m. in the Big Sky Amphitheater. Board members present were John McKenna,

Richard Roehm and Kevin Kelleher. Also present was Brian Sprenger, Assistant Airport

Director.

The first meeting item was a welcome by Richard Roehm.

The second meeting item was introductions by Kevin Kelleher.

The third meeting item was a presentation and question and answer session regarding the

airport, air service, upcoming terminal expansion, significance of the Big Sky and West

Yellowstone communities on airport haffic by Brian Sprenger.

The meeting ended at 7:00 p.m.

Roehm, Chairman


